
August 17, 2020 

Dear Families and Stakeholders: 

We hope you had a nice weekend.  As a reminder, we have moved our Family and 
Stakeholder Zoom meetings to every two weeks.  We will not be hosting a meeting this 
week, but look forward to connecting with you on Wednesday, August 26th.  If there is 
something we would like to bring the group together to discuss before the 26th, we will 
be sure to send out a notice. 

We continue to monitor the numbers and data in the Commonwealth as we move 
forward with our reopening of day and school programs.  We currently do not have any 
positive COVID-19 cases in our programs. 

Once again, we would like to thank those of you who have registered to participate in The 
Doug Flutie, Jr. Foundation for Autism’s Virtual 5K.  As a benefiting organization, we are 
grateful for those who have registered and plan on registering to take part in this event 
and fundraiser on our behalf.  Our team is growing daily, and we are eager to increase 
participation in the days/weeks to come.  We will be finalizing ways for our families and 
stakeholders to support our individuals as they participate in this event.  We will be 
sending details out this week on how to sponsor our residential group homes, day hab 
participants and students in our school.  In the meantime, if you are looking to register for 
the event, you can do so by visiting our website and following the instructions for joining 
our team.  The link is: 

https://www.amegoinc.org/virtual5k/ 

Thank you, and have a nice evening. 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

https://www.amegoinc.org/virtual5k/

